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Comments: We fully support the Pactola Reservoir Rapid Creek Watershed withdrawal #ND-3479, and we also

encourage the Federal Government to return all federal lands located in the Black Hills to the  Indigenous

Peoples who stewarded these Lands, long before the newcomers came and stole the Lands from them

(Indigenous Peoples). The Black Hills are Sacred (Holy) to the Indigenous Peoples and they must be the ones

that care for these lands in a way that Protects and Preserves the Sanctity of the Sacred (Holy) Aboriginal

Indigenous Peoples Lands for many generations to come.


